

INTERNATIONAL BUILDING . 630 FIFTH AVENUE . NEW YORK

December 21, 1942

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

Thanks for your swell letter of December 16.
I'll call you for two tickets.

I am calling several K.U. people to see if we can't get together for luncheon with you and the team on Tuesday, December 29th. I should warn you that every Tuesday is meatless day in New York so you have your choice of chicken, fish or oxtail goulash.

Sincerely,

Seathudson

E.F. Hudson

rs